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August, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Please mark your calendars with this important date. On Wednesday,
September 4, 2019, we will have our Open House from 8:00 a.m. — 9:00 a.m.
You and your child(ren) will be able to come to Woods Road School to see the
classrooms and teachers before opening day.

AM Kindergarten, AM Pre-School, and Grade 1 through Grade 4 students are
invited from 8:00 a.m. — 8:30 a.m. and PM Kindergarten & PM Pre-School
students are invited from 8:30 a.m. — 9:00 a.m.

This is a very busy time for the staff, so we respectfully request that you adhere
to this time and date. The doors will open at 8:00 a.m. sharp and the Open
House will conclude at 9:00 a.m. We hope to see you there!

During Open House, we will be accepting POS deposits for your child’s lunch

account. Please make checks payable to “Hillsborough Township Board of
Education.” Avoid the first day of school rush and deposit early.
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